
 
 
 

SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF E-BUSINESS OF OCTOBER 13, 2020 

 
 

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, an e-mail 
was issued to the SGEC membership noting that Chair Whitten requested accomplishment of the 
following proposal via e-business and would entertain a motion from SGEC members. 
 
Privacy Statement 
 
 Mr. Jarrod Russell made a motion and Ms. Bliss Adkison seconded the motion to 
consider this an information item for the records.  The motion was approved by unanimous 
consent. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
       Dr. Leah S. Whitten, Chairperson 
 
 


